
 
 

 

Letter from the NHS – Health Questionnaire 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of the Universal School Health Services, and in line with governmental guidance 
(DH, Healthy Child Programme from 5 - 19 years old, 2012) the NHS will be asking 
parents and carers to complete a confidential health questionnaire for your child and 
for your child to have a School Health Review, the link to complete the questionnaire is 
in the attached and below in this email.  

If you have any questions or queries please contact the School Health Service at cnw-
tr.kandcshs.cnwl@nhs.net.  

Health questionnaire link: https://www.cnwl.nhs.uk/services/community-
services/kensington-and-chelsea-and-westminster-school-health-service/kensington-
and-chelsea-school-health-service-questionnaire    

 

Kind regards,  

All Saints Catholic College 
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